
May ‘10 

PRAISE GOD WITH US 

 
Praise God for faithful prayer and 

support partners. 

 

Praise God for joy and happiness 

at Mizpah. 

 

Praise God for Geetha and all the 

other children who did well in their 

annual exams. 

PLEASE PRAY WITH US 
 

Please Pray for the children who 

have gone home for vacations. 

 

Please pray for our plans for the 

10th anniversary celebrations. 

 

Please continue to pray for a  

suitable staff to join us at Mizpah. 
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Mobile : + 91 9443359221 
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ate of Social Welfare, Department 

of Tamilnadu Government and 
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Dear Friends 

Greetings in Jesus the joy of our Salvation. 

 

You have had a long wait for this newsletter and perhaps would have  

wondered why. With annual examinations all over and done with and 

school closed for the summer vacations it’s every child’s dream to go for a 

picnic, somewhere sunny and 

bright where there is enough water 

to splash in and of course where it 

is peaceful leaving one to be quiet 

with just family and friends. It was 

wish granted to the full for the 

children when we took them to 

Glenburn estate for a picnic. We 

cooked in the open and watched 

the children splash and play in the 

flowing stream. The boys caught 

little fish and the girls picked wild   

flowers while being curiously watched over by a troop of monkeys who put 

on a show for us of their own every now and then. The ride back home  

always seems shorter on days like these since every child finds an empty 

seat to curl upon or a shoulder to lean on and doze. There are varied  

responses when they hear “ wake up we’ve reached home” before the flurry 

of action begins again. 

 

Our lives (those who are at Mizpah for summer holidays) are suddenly  

reduced to cook, eat, sleep apart from the regular clean-up jobs that must be 

done. We are lonely for the noise and rush of every day living that we are 

so used to and we have learnt to love. Just when we are settling in to the 

quiet, it will be shattered by 

the sound of 27 happy 

voices, each putting in their 

bit of the joys of summer. 

 

Another new school year 

will begin with every  

Mizpah child in a higher 

class. Geetha who appeared 

for her class 12 board exami-

nations has completed her 

schooling with good grades. 

 

We covet your prayers for all of us as we begin a new school term and 

asure you of our prayers for your well being and a joyful walk with the 

Lord as we all press on to the mark of the high calling in Christ Jesus.  

With many thanks for your faithful support towards Mizpah. 


